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March 30, 2017
FILED VIA WEB PORTAL ONLY
Steven V. King

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

P. O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250
Re:
Inquiry into Issuing a Policy-Interpretive Statement Describing Commission Policy 
Related to Utility Investment in Electric Vehicle Supply Equipment pursuant to RCW 
80.28.360, Docket UE-160799
Mr. King:

Enclosed please find Public Counsel’s Third Comments for filing in the above-referenced docket.
Please contact me if you have any questions.  Thank you.  
Sincerely,

CARLA COLAMONICI
Regulatory Analyst
Public Counsel Unit
(206) 389-3040
CC:cm
Enclosures
